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• The virtual parent teacher conferences went very well.  We 

are holding at approximately 95% participation with a few 

additional conferences scheduled for this week! 

• The IRIPS – individual reading improvement plans – were 

discussed with the parents at the parent teacher conferences.  

This is the current fall IRIP counts for each grade:  Y5s – 3, 

Kindergarten – 14, Grade 1 – 24, Grade 2 – 26, Grade 3 – 26 

and Grade 4 – 6.  That is approximately 28.13% of our 

students in Grades Y5-4
th
 with an IRIP.   

• The pre-k programs will hold their parent-teacher conferences 

on Nov. 13 and 20
th
! 

• The PTA will sponsored a blood drive sponsored by the 

American Red Cross on Nov. 11
th
 from 2 pm – 7 pm at 

Central.  ALL Covid-19 safety protocols and practices will be 

followed during the blood drive. 

• We are all extremely proud of our students and staff on how 

they are doing a phenomenal job following the safety 

protocols for the first half of trimester #1.  The students are 

respectful and mindful of wearing the masks, washing hands, 

social distancing and overall – just happy to back to school!   

• I have been keeping the unit leaders very busy with meetings.  

We discussed the possible shutdown plans to be best 

prepared if that in fact would happen.  Other items addressed 

at the October 22
nd

 meeting:  evaluations and observations, 

curriculum work, safe schools training, MTSS data meetings 

and parent teacher conferences.   

• All staff will be trained this Friday, Oct. 30
th
 in the ALICE 

training – this will be a full virtual training.   

 

 


